
 

22 April 2021 

 

UCT condemns fake fee statement shared on Twitter 
 

The University of Cape Town (UCT) has noted a photoshopped image of what is claimed to 

be a university fee statement shared on Twitter. UCT confirms that this is fake.  

 

The university further confirms that no student will incur any charges for accommodation 

secured through and authorised by UCT following the emergency evacuation from 

residences.  

 

UCT appeals to the public to refrain from sharing false information, particularly in this period 

of heightened distress. We also urge people to be cautious of and verify any information 

shared prior to taking it as fact or circulating it further. 

 

ENDS 
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